
 

 

 

 

 

                             26 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

During the week of 5th February, St Oliver’s PS will be celebrating: 

-Children’s Mental Health Week 

-Superhero Week for Autism NI 

-Safer Internet Day (Tues 6th Feb) 
 

This will be a busy week, filled with lots of fun, exciting, but very important activities for 
the children. 

Thursday 8th and Friday 9th February will be two non-uniform days and would ask that £1 
is donated for Autism NI, sent in on that Friday. Also on the Friday, we will be having a 
little party/disco to finish off a great week. Come in wearing a superhero costume/colours if 
you would like to on the Thursday. 

Lastly, on Wednesday of this week, we were elated to meet Mrs Donaghy, our new Principal. 
Mrs Donaghy will be in again next week and is very excited to begin her role on 12 February 
and work in partnership with the whole community of St Oliver’s, Carrickrovaddy. 

 

Kind regards 

Caolán Byrne 

(Acting Principal)  

2 Roxborough Road, 
Cullyhanna, 

Newry, 
BT35 0QJ. 

 
T: 02830878225 

W: www.stoliverspscarrickrovaddy.co.uk 

E: cbyrne760@c2kni.net 
 

https://www.stoliverspscarrickrovaddy.co.uk/

